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IN THE SPOTLIGHT DANCE CHALLENGE
On Friday 13 September, our Senior and Junior Dance Troupes competed at In the
Spotlight Dance Challenge and were highly successful against other schools such as, Inaburra
and St Paul’s Grammar. Our Senior Troupe (MISA Open Dance) placed 1st with their brand new
Lyrical dance and 2nd place in Jazz, which you saw at assembly the other week.

Our Junior Dance Academy Troupe placed 1st with their Jazz and 2nd with their new Lyrical.

Copyright Thomas Hassall Anglican College. All Rights Reserved. 125 Kingsford Smith Ave, Middleton Grange NSW 2171 Page 1 of 2

https://newsletter.thac.nsw.edu.au/file/copy-article-images-45png


Both troupes have now qualified for the NSW State Championships in November, where they will
compete against other schools from around the state.

Congratulations to our wonderful dancers and to our expert dance coaches, Emma Iisakka and
Ellie Bull.

Michelle Raft
Director of Dance Academy
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